

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Patricia

Last Name - Level

Organization Name -

Comment -



Thu, Sep 26, 2013 at 10:24 AM

General Assembly of Virginia

Richmond, VA

RE: Medicaid Expansion – Affordable Care Act

The economics of the Affordable Care Act resoundingly support more affordable care and a healthier population for the citizens of the Commonwealth of Virginia and for the United States. We must place value on the health of our most valuable assets, our citizens. It is time the Commonwealth of Virginia financially supports the Affordable Care Act which has been accepted and applauded by its citizens; embracing the features of providing insurance to those with preexisting conditions when they change employers and or insurance policies as well allowing parents to cover their children until age 26 while they pursue an education.

I personally am benefitting from the Affordable Care Act as a US Citizen and want the General Assembly to fund the Medicaid Expansion so that I and all citizens of the Commonwealth may benefit. It is time that the US advance and provide as good of care for its citizens as all other Western nations and even some less developed nations. It is the right thing to do from a fiscally responsible and altruistic sense.

Thank you,

Patricia Level

Blacksburg, VA